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Welcome to PowerSchool

● PowerSchool was selected as North Allegheny’s student information system starting in the 2023-2024 
school year.

● PowerSchool will offer parents, guardians, and students access to grades, attendance, schedules, and 
other important information.

● PowerSchool is integrated into North Allegheny’s TigerID portal.
● The following slides will guide you through accessing PowerSchool.



Technology Service

● If you are in need of any assistance in accessing PowerSchool, please contact the North Allegheny School 
District Technology Services Department using the information below.



District Website/TigerID

● A link to PowerSchool is provided on the North Allegheny website.
● The link will require you to login with your North Allegheny TigerID.



PowerSchool Parent Tile

● After logging into TigerID, a “PowerSchool Parent” or “PowerSchool Student” tile icon will be present.
● Click on the “PowerSchool Parent” or “PowerSchool Student” tile.



Switching Between Students

● If you are a parent/guardian:
○ You will see the name of your child at the top.

○ If you have more than one child linked to your account, you will be able to switch between students by clicking their names.

● If you are a student you will only be able to see your information.



Viewing Schedules

● For each student, on the Navigation menu, choose “My Schedule”
● Schedules can be viewed in a “Week View” or “Matrix View”



View Schedules

● Please note, elementary school schedules do not follow a defined bell schedule for each grade level.
● The homeroom teacher and room can be found on the “Matrix View” schedule.



Viewing Grades and Attendance

● Using the Navigation menu, choose “My Schedule”



Viewing Grade Detail

● Grade details for each term can be viewed by clicking on the term grade in a specific class.
● Details will include assignment detail.



Transportation

● A student’s transportation information can be viewed by using the “Transportation” tab
● If transportation information is not yet available, a date will be specified as to when it will be available. 



Email Notifications

● Using the “Email Notification” tab, parents can setup their own email notification preferences for 
PowerSchool related information.   This option is not available for students.



PowerSchool App

● PowerSchool has a parent app that can be downloaded for mobile devices.
● Links to download the mobile app can be found at the bottom left of the parent portal.  The links are also 

included below:

■ Apple App Store Link
■ Google Play Store Link

● To use the mobile app, you will need to use a specific “District Code” for North Allegheny.  The code can 
be found at the bottom left of the parent portal.   The code is also shown below:

● Please note, the mobile apps are not able to show as much detail as using the parent portal.  

http://itunes.apple.com/app/id973741088
http://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.powerschool.portal

